From: Leana or Roger

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 10:58 AM
To: Fiegen, Kristie

Subject: [EXT] electric price request

As a customer of N.E.W. that is retired I'm concerned about the price increase they have requested. Also
| would like to see something done to incourage home installed solar systems, most notably the
reimbursement rate offered by N.W.E. , | believe it should be more inline with the rate that Minn. uses.
North West only reimburses at their wholesale purchase price, that doesn’t do much to incourage home
installs.

Thank you,

Roier Stunes






